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Fhips OF SEC%“fﬂr
ROCKE 1ING & S LHE
ARANLY CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

April 10, 1990

The Secretary ¢f the Commission

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Docketing and Services Branch
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Secretary:

This letter 1s to formally go on record as supporting lllinois'
regquest to take state control of the dispeosition of the
radicactive waste at the Kerr~-McChee site in West Chicago.

As 1 understand it, federal law gives the states the right to
take control in matters such as this. I cannot understand why
there is any question about the state having the right to

determine the safest method of disposing of this radiocactive
vaste.

ts

c¢¢ Congressman J, Dennis Hastert
Representative Donald Hensel
State Senator Doris Karpiel
Governor James R. Thompson
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